
 

 

Steve Fass  
 
Steve is undeniably a boat nut, having spent most of his life living on or near the water, 
boating and water skiing.  Starting with racing one design sailboats in his pre teen 
years and working at a marina through high school, his love of both sail and power 
boating has been enduring.  Since moving from New Jersey to Maryland in 2016, he 
and his wife have expanded their cruising experience with exploring the Chesapeake, 
often on HBYC cruises.  Earlier cruises have taken them up the Hudson River to Lake 
Champlain and all over Long Island Sound, as far east as Cape Cod.  In 2019 they 
cruised down the ICW on their trawler to the Bahamas.  They have also cruised the BVI 
multiple times on bareboat sailing catamarans.  Their Grand Banks Europa is berthed at 
Herrington Harbor South. 
 
Steve is well familiar with the workings of non-profit organizations, having served on 
the boards of a waterfront homeowners association, a men’s choir and multiple 
environmental/professional organizations.  Following a 40 year professional career in 
environmental planning and the recycling industry, he is now retired, 
maintaining/restoring a fleet of 9 mostly antique/classic boats and rediscovering the joy 
of performing live music as a musician and vocalist. 
 
Having joined HBYC in 2016, Steve has regularly assisted with set up and clean up at 
HBYC’s land and cruising events, having been honored this year with the Commodore’s 
Cup for those efforts and other support of the club. 
Steve looks forward to maintaining and expanding the many friendships developed 
through HBYC and if elected, advancing his volunteer efforts to managing our land 
events and bringing members together to create great memories. 


